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FROM THE  
DEPUTY DIRECTOR  
OF BOARDING
Dear College Community

As always, it has been a big year on the footy field.  We are very fortunate to host 
some talented footballers in the Duggan House with a number of boys selected 
to represent South Australia.  After solid performances in the National under 18s 
competition, Harrison Petty is also set to take part in the All-Stars game on Grand 
Final day.  We are all keeping our fingers crossed for Harry and Darcy Fogarty in the 
upcoming draft.

We celebrated the end of the footy season in style with our traditional Footy Feast in 
the Pavilion.  Donning guernseys from their local clubs Australia-wide or favourite 
AFL squads, our boys were treated to a fancy meal and a fluent guest speaker in Paul 
Belton.  Mr Belton captivated us all with tales from his youth and his football career 
that held relevance to each and every one of our boys. 

The annual ATSI dinner at Donato’s Reception Centre provided another fancy feed for 
our Indigenous students.  Fred Campbell, Danzel Green, Tristan Hunter and Nathaniel 
Bloomfield contributed in various forms throughout the night.  They were outstanding 
on stage performing alongside the live band.  The boys’ pride in their culture was 
evident, but none more so than Fred who was a fantastic role model, particularly for 
the young Indigenous children present.  It was humbling to see one of our Indigenous 
leaders so immersed in the experience.

This term was a little light on the activity front but we had a handful of boys jump 
around at Latitude at an inter-school boarding event.  We encourage more of the boys 
to take on these opportunities as they arise.  Congratulations to Alistair Sheehan and 
John Woods who filled in at late notice and joined fellow boarders Kuranye Owen and 
Henry Honner in completing the 24 hour Pedal Prix race at Murray Bridge.

A number of boys got their groove on in the weekly Year 10 Dance lessons at Loreto.  
Initially the boys were a little out of their comfort zones but soon found their feet 
under the guidance of the Footsteps instructor.  We hosted the Loreto girls in Week 
5 for Mass, dinner and a few games in the Purton Hall.  Our Middle Years boys were 
ruthless in their dodgeball match where only a few brave girls took the court.  There 
was a little less testosterone and more structure in the senior game – largely credit to 
Head Boarder, Hugh Walker and our social captain, Harrison Petty.

We wish to acknowledge the efforts of Hugh and our dependable Deputy, Jordan 
Nicholas throughout the year.  With 2017 drawing to a close for our year 12 students, 
we also wish the boys the best of luck finalising their last assessments and in their 
end of year exams.  We hope that the boys are prepared as best as possible for the next 
chapter in their lives.

With strong numbers in our senior years, our class of 2018 will be expected to set the 
standard for a harmonious house next year.  While the annual Year 11 Leadership 
Camp was cancelled this year, the boys can look forward to having their thinking 
challenged at an internal retreat next term.  We are very pleased to announce that 
Max McKay has earned the coveted Head Boarder position and we look forward to 
the enthusiasm that Max will inject into the role.  While our Deputy is yet to be 
announced, Max will be aptly supported by fellow respected peers and House Captains, 
Jacob Kennerley and Angus Honner.  Congratulations to each of the 3 prefects on their 
well-deserved elections.

Enjoy the break, enjoy the spring weather.  Recharge and refresh.

God Bless		

David Walker 
Deputy Director of Boarding
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Term 2 Boarding Photos
1. Mr Paul Belton a 3x SANFL Premiership Player with 
Port Adelaide presents during the reccent Footy Feast 
High Tea

2. L-R: 2017 Head Boarder Hugh Walker with Mr Paul 
Belton

3. L-R: Angus Honner, Henry Sheedy, 2018 Head 
Boarder Max McKay and Nathan McCarthy at the 
Footy Feast High Tea

4. Henry Honner consults with the driver on the start 
line before the 24hr race begins

5. L-R: Morris Clementson, Nathanial Bloomfield and 
Jamal Harradine during the Footy Feast High Tea

6. One of Rostrevor’s cars in action at the reccent 24hr 
race at Murray Bridge

7. L-R: Andrew Klose, Frederick Campbell, Danzel 
Green, Nathadon (Brian) Saksriwattana and Scott 
Hammat at the Footy Feast High Tea

8. Max McKay, Angus Honner, Riley Willson and Scott 
Hammat on the reccent Ag Camp

9. Tristan Hunter, Fred Campbell and Danzel Green 
performing at the ATSI Dinner.

10. Nathan McCarthy in the year 10 English Write of 
Passage program with 102 year old Florence Welsh. 
Students, paired with a resident, have the opportunity 
to capture the life experiences, as shared by the 
resident, to create a written book of memoirs.

11. Harrison Petty reciving the Intercol MVP, Harrison 
is also set to take part in the All-Stars game on Grand 
Final day.  
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A CATHOLIC ALL BOYS’ DAY & BOARDING
COLLEGE IN THE EDMUND RICE TRADITION
Reception to Year 12

TERM DATES  
2017

Term 4
Monday 16 October -

Thursday 07 December

DATES TO REMEMBER Term 3
Sunday 15 October 
Boarders return -4.00pm 

Friday 27 October 
Year 12 Breakfast 
- Final Day of Lessons

Monday 30 October 
Presentation Night

Monday 30 October  - 		
Friday 03 November  
Year 12 Swot Vac

Friday 03 November  
Twilight Fair

Monday 06 - Wednesday  
22 November  
SACE Year 12 Exams 

Wednesday 22 November  
Year 12 Graduation Dinner

Thursday 23 November  
Year 12 Graduation & Valedictory Ceremony

Sunday 03 - Monday 04 December  
New Boarders’ Induction

Thursday 07 December  
Term 4 Concludes 1.05pm

FIELD DAYS
Strathalbyn – Monday 2 
October (long weekend)

Meadows Country Fair – 
Sunday 15 October 

Uraidla & Summertown 
Show – Sunday 5 November

NOTICES

2017 Term 4 Exeat Dates
•	11-12 November 

Reminder to arrange study plans, and exiting 
dates with Boarding and School Staff.

YEAR 12 STUDENTS 

Reminder to have your leave submitted through 
Boardingware.

When taking leave on Fridays and Saturdays 
students must return by the times listed below.

•	 Years 7-10: 8.30pm                                                                                 

•	 Year 11: 9.30pm                                                                           

•	 Year 12: 10.30pm

WEEKEND LEAVE  

We will again be running our boarders Country 
fair this year at the inaugural Twilight Fair on 
November 03, where we’ll have lots of fantastic 
items for sale. A reminder this is our big fund 
raiser for the year with all of the proceeds going 
back into Boarding.

TWILIGHT FAIR

Please check clothing for the up-coming Term as 
your son may require additional items. Uniform 
shop Holiday times can be found on the College 
website rostrevor.sa.edu.au

TERM 4 SUMMER UNIFORM 

Under no circumstances are students to bring 
Peanut Butter and Nutella into the Boarding 
House. This food is Banned

PLEASE NOTE

Have you changed your contact details recently?

If so don’t forget to notify the College to ensure 
we are able to reach you.

Please call 8364 83244 or email 
contactdetails@rostrevor.sa.edu.au 		
to notify us of any changes.

CONTACT DETAILS


